
 

 

HPHC Seattle: A very Happy True Parents' Birthday and 9th Foundation Day 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
February 4, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Cheon Bo Couples, Blessed Families, Brothers and 

Sisters, 

 

A very Happy True Parents' Birthday and 9th Foundation Day Anniversary to all of you! I hope you can 

join in the celebration from Korea scheduled on Saturday, February 5, 2022, 4:30 PM (Seattle time) via 

online. We will be opening our church in Ballard for this celebration with offering table and we will be 

joining as a two way participant. If you are able to, please come and let us celebrate together. The church 

will be open from 3:00 for the rehearsal with Korea. You can also opt to join the celebration by 

connecting from your home via tv.peacelink,live/ 

 

I wish to extend my gratitude to all of you for your continuous support in our community. I truly would 

like to hear feedback from you about our Seattle Family Church Ministries and how we can make 

improvements. I have talked to some of you, but would like to hear from more people. To provide a place 

and time to meet you and listen to you, I am opening a zoom room on Friday, February 11, 2022 from 

8:00 to 9:00 PM. Or if you feel like sending me a message to arrange a personal meeting or just to express 

yourself, my contact information is at the bottom of this letter. 

 

We are continuing with the ACLC-WA True Family Values Lecture Practice. Please join us on Monday, 

February 7 for the 3rd Lecture Presentation on the topic Ideal Marriage and Family to be presented by Mr. 

Ray McCready. 

 

Special thanks to all those who filled out the Survey form for 2nd Generation Info 18 to 40 years old. I 

already receive 22 responses but I believe there are still many more who have not responded. Here again 

is the link, please fill out the form. 2nd Gen Info 18 to 40 years old 

 

On February 20, Rev. David Ryan will be giving the message during our Sunday Service and on February 

27, it will be Young Adult Sunday Service at Ballard Church. Come and join us in the celebration of our 

Faith and Fellowship. Let us do it while continuously observing the COVID 19 Safety protocol. 

 

Thank you very much. I pray for Heavens Blessing to be granted to each and everyone of you. 

 

God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 
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